
 

KEEP NORTH RICHLAND HILLS BEAUTIFUL 
MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Neighborhood Services 
Department 

DATE: June 17, 2025 

SUBJECT: Discuss the KNRHB Youth Programming 

PRESENTER: Kristin James, Assistant Director of Neighborhood Services 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
The Keep NRH Beautiful Commission is exploring different opportunities to provide 
environmental education to the youth in our community. 
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
This item allows for discussion of the commission’s current youth education programs, 
as well as ideas for ways the commission can get more involved in environmental 
education within NRH schools.  


